"Hi, my name is [FIRST AND LAST NAME]. I’m calling from [CITY, STATE]. I’m calling to urge Representative [LAST NAME OF REPRESENTATIVE] to oppose H.R. 899 and any efforts to eliminate the Department of Education. The Department plays a vital role in ensuring that students with disabilities receive the services and protections they need under federal law. Eliminating the department would undermine education access and equity for millions of students. Please oppose H.R. 899 and support the rights of all students.”
